
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Colin McLorg 
14 Carlton St. Telephone: 416-542-2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

2011 January 20 

 
 

via RESS e-filing – original to follow by courier 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

RE:   EB-2010-0354 – Motion to Review EB-2010-0193 Decision 

 Opportunity for Further Evidence from THESL 

 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL) has received the Board’s Procedural Order 

No. 1 in this proceeding.  That order affords THESL an opportunity to file additional 

evidence relevant to the Motion by January 21, 2011. 

 
THESL wishes to advise the Board and intervenors that it has considered the material set 

out in its Notice of Motion filed November 18, 2010 as well as developments in the 

interim, and will continue to rely on the Notice of Motion as filed.  THESL has no further 

evidence or submissions to file at this time. 
 

Yours truly, 

 

[original signed by] 
 

Colin McLorg 
Manager, Regulatory Policy and Relations 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 
 
 
:CJM/acc 

 
cc: All Registered Intervenors 
 J. Mark Rodger, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP   


